
 

 
20th July 2022 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 

We have been working with West Ham United Foundation for the last 5 years, in order to deliver a yearly 

Sports Day event and to deliver workshops / assemblies in college to our learners about NCS. In that time, 

we have had a number of learners participate in NCS but more importantly we have been able to offer our 

learners a sports day where due to the location of our college, there is no space to have games.  

West Ham United Foundation have shared with us their vision to redevelop their existing facilities at 

Beckton into a holistic community hub, in order to better serve the communities of Newham.  

This is an excellent opportunity to ensure the young people of Newham have a community hub which will 

support the physical and mental health needs of the young people of the area. It will allow us as a 13-19 

college to provide more sporting opportunities as well, in particular for those aged 16+ which will in turn 

strengthen our partnership.  

It is therefore our pleasure to write this letter of support, encouraging you to lend yours by way of funding 

and expertise in order to make this vision a reality. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Gloria Gold 

Vice Principal – Personal Development and Wellbeing  

    
              


